THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

Department of Romance Languages
and Literatures

November 25, 1941

Dr. Fs.Co Allen

105 Robinson
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansgs

My dear Dr. Allen:

1 am always glad to translate any letters for yous, I have
not translated the minutes of the meeting of the First Panamerican
Congress ol Physical Education because it is & rather long docu-
ment, but 1f you care to have it translated I will be glad to.
They ask that you have it published in the newspapers here and
i’ you care to do that I will translate if, of course. Nelther

did I translate the clippings. 1 will be glad to do them if you
wish, :

Sincerely yours,

Maude Elliott
MEaef



